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Distribution: Global

Subject:
Plating change on the backside of the Gold plated Mini and Maxi PV® CTW products FOR 
PART NUMBERS ENDING IN -000 OR -000LF ONLY (with some minor exceptions which are 
noted on the spreadsheet).

Nature of Change:
FCI will no longer plate the gold flash on the backside of our Mini and Maxi PV® contacts. The 
gold flash was there to provide aesthetic value The contacts will continue to be fully plated with 
nickel. The gold flash will remain inside the contact box along with the appropriate gold plating 
amount called out of the print for the contact dimples. 

Implementation Date:
Nov 26 2008

Distribution:
No returns will be accepted due to this change.

Affected Part Numbers:
See attached spreadsheet for part numbers 

Action Required:
Sales and distributors to notify customers of this change.

For questions regarding this PCN contact:
Missy Grubb
PV® - Product Specialist
Phone: 814-542-5977
Email: missy.grubb@fci.com
Or contact your local FCI sales representative
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